
City Community Updates 
 

Thank you Carlton 
for an Amazing 
National Night 

Out! 
 

  



  



See You Next 
Year!!! 

  



Upcoming Events 
 
August 4th 4PM  Ladies Night in Downtown Carlton 
 
August 9th 6PM City Council meeting at Carlton Fire District building 

 
Join us from 6-7 PM at the Fire District Building (343 W Roosevelt St) to learn updated information 
about the Highway 47 realignment project.  The ODOT Area and Project Manager will be in-person 

to discuss responses to questions submitted about the project.   
 
August 15th 6PM  Planning Commission meeting  
 
August 20th 11AM All Day Music For Hope event in Ladd Park 
 
September 6th  First day of School at YCSD 
 
 
 
 

Elections 

City Councilors are elected by their community to be 
representatives.  A city councilor provides leadership and 
support for their community.  One of the most important jobs 
of a council is to work closely with the administration of their 
city. They do this by making policy decisions for local issues, 
approving city budgets, proposing code updates and 
ordinances, and regulating health and safety issues, among a 
multitude of tasks.   
 

The City of Carlton currently has 3 councilor at large positions open for this election cycle, which would start a 
4-year term beginning January 1, 2023. 
 
If you are interested in running please follow the below link: Elections | City of Carlton Oregon 
 

 

 

New Questionnaire for Input! 
 

Please complete here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CarltonSummit1 
 
 

Get additional project information and how to get involved here:  
https://www.ci.carlton.or.us/projectsland/page/envision-carlton  

 
 

 

https://www.ci.carlton.or.us/citycouncil/page/elections
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CarltonSummit1
https://www.ci.carlton.or.us/projectsland/page/envision-carlton


 

Recycling is HERE! 

On a subscription basis, Customers can choose either glass or yard 
debris – or both! 

Glass: $5.95/month – Pick up has started 
Yard Debris: $6.25/month – Pick up has started 

Both: $12.20/month 
 

Interested customers can email rwoinfo@recology.com to be added 
to the waiting list 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Your questions about the OR 47 realignment answered in a new FAQ! 
Between the survey and emails, the community submitted more than 300 comments and questions.  

The frequently asked questions 
document answers your questions and 
addresses some common thoughts.  

After reading the FAQ, if you still have 
questions contact Paul Welch directly or fill out the project 
comment form.  

Paul Welch | 503-986-2702 
paul.welch@odot.oregon.gov  

 

Updates from ODOT 

Figure 1: Project area map. 

mailto:rwoinfo@recology.com

